Whisperwood – August 2009 News Giant Bass catching continues!



July is usually a slow month for fishing here in Maine, however, on July 18, Eric managed to get this monster 7 pounder into his canoe.

And if that wasn't enough, we also have a 6 lb. 10 oz. bass caught in July as well. We are waiting for the photo and we will post it on our webpage as soon as it arrives.

Good news about interstate 295 - the construction is complete and you can now take 295 from the Maine turnpike - this will save you time and some toll expense. If you are

thinking about taking time off in September, we have cabins available and the fishing is outstanding. Last September, one of our guests caught a 23" - 7 pound bass - wow!

Keep checking our webpage at:

http://www.whisperwoodlodge.com/ and look in on our Big Bass page at:

http://www.whisperwoodlodge.com/big_bass.htm for each month. You can follow and view the great catches here at Whisperwood and our webpage also has plenty of information about other fun and interesting things to do in our area.

If you are new to the region, we have professional Maine guides available - see webpage for more details.

We hope you consider Whisperwood as your summer and or fall destination and keep watching the webpage for weekend specials.



Booking your reservations early will insure getting the dates you want.

Thank you,

Doug & Candee McCafferty www.Whisperwoodlodge.com info@Whisperwoodlodge.com (207) 465-3983